
Dear [Donor's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. On behalf of [Organization Name], I want to extend our 

heartfelt gratitude for your generous support towards our family support services. 

Following our recent engagement, I wanted to follow up and share some exciting updates on how 

your contributions are making a difference. Thanks to your support, we have been able to 

[briefly describe a specific outcome or achievement]. 

We would love to keep you informed about our ongoing projects and achievements. Your 

involvement plays a crucial role in our efforts to provide vital resources and support to families 

in need. 

If you have any questions or would like to learn more about our work, please do not hesitate to 

reach out. We would also like to invite you to our upcoming event on [date], where you will have 

the opportunity to meet the families you are supporting firsthand. 

Thank you once again for your generous support. We look forward to your continued 

partnership. 

Warm regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


